
For the 5/9/2017 meeting of the Shelby Township Sidewalk Committee, a quorum of members was not present.  Meeting was cancelled at 5:05 pm by Chairperson Cowper after finding that Mr. Kocis had emailed the committee chair earlier in the day regarding his absence, but that email was not received due to a technical problem.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to Chairperson Cowper, Mr. Kolasinski and Mr. Gorak were present; missing members were Norma Randazzo, Andy Yatooma and John Kocis.
